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As we head into the last two 
weeks of term, stay safe and 
warm. 
Have a great long weekend, 
Sandi 

SCHOOL UPDATE 

being sent home if your 
child has signs or symptoms 
of Covid. We have done an 
amazing job as a school 
community thus far, and 
need to keep being 
proactive as the cold 
weather really sets in.  
 
Winter warmers: 
If your child has a nice 
warm coat, gloves or a 
beanie and they would like 
to wear them to school that 
is fine. This will keep them 
cosy when they go outside. 
We also have some long 
sleeved red polo shirts and  
blue windcheaters if you 
would like some extras (we 
have a few sizes). Please 
call the office, or send a 
message on Class 
Dojo. 
 

Capital Works project 
Thankyou to staff, students 
and families for your input 
into the first planning stage 
of our building project. A 
draft plan of how we see 
our school looking into the 
future has been submitted. 
The next phase will be 
appointing an architect to 
bring our ideas to life. 
It is exciting to see the 
process beginning.  
 
Student Absence: 
There has been a number of 
students absent due to 
illness over the past couple 
of weeks. We have had 
students with colds, flus and 
gastro like symptoms.  Also, 
we have the ongoing 
transmission of Covid 
throughout our towns and 
communities. Please 
monitor your child and 
utilise the RATs that are 
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Phoenix, Johnny and Lillian model 

their Shear Madness t-shirts.  



Students in our Senior 

HUB have been visiting 

local businesses to gain 

information on possible 

career paths. Thanks to 

the Central Grampians 

LLEN team for organising 

the tours and local 

businesses, AME  

Systems and McDonalds 

Stawell, for providing the 

opportunity to see inside 

your workplaces.   


